
 

   

Senior Green Thumb event was           
colourful and delicious-looking 

October 2025 

Thank you to the 12 people who entered our 
first Seniors Green Thumb event and especially 
to Thompson Home Hardware and Canadian 
Tire Thompson for donating such wonderful 
prizes! 

The Seniors Green Thumb event replaces the 
Bring Your Bloomer event that was typically 
held on Canada Day. It was felt that having an 
end-of-summer event gave gardeners more 
time to have display items. 

All of the vegetables entered into the event were 
donated and divided among the food hampers 
that make up part of the food security program. 

In addition to the green thumb entries, a senior 
who wishes to remain anonymous, donated a 
‘pocket blanket’ (which we incorrectly called a 
quilt). There were 101 pockets in the blanket, 
each having a trinket or small prize. People 
‘bought’ a pocket and kept the prize inside. In 
addition, their name went into a draw for the 
blanket. 

Marilia Marques won the blanket, but she donat-
ed it back to the Thompson Seniors to use as 
another fund raiser. Not only did she re-donate 
the blanket, but she also donated items to fill the 
pockets! Thank you, Marilia! 

Look for the pocket blanket fund raiser at some 
of this year’s craft sales! 
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Weekly events for                  
Seniors/Elders 

 

Tuesday congregate meals —  In October, 
they will be held at  A & W. Price continues 
to be $10. 
 

Tuesday drop-ins — From 1:30 to 3:30 at 
the TRCC. 
 

Chair Yoga — Wednesdays at 1:15 p.m. at 
Rotary Place. No age limit! And it’s free! 

The bus trip to Paint Lake Marina has become 
an annual event. The weather was perfect, the 
ride was fun and the pies and cinnamon buns 

at the marina were delicious.  We thank NCN 
Thompson Bus and Paint Lake Marina for hold-
ing their prices in line for us.  

Bus trip was a nice conclusion to August 

Join our potluck dinner  
 

When? Friday, October 10  
Where? Lions Manor 55  

 

Register by phone or email at the 
contact information below.  

Please do not use Messenger, texting 
or Facebook. 

If you see this ticket with the QR code 
(square black icon) on it, you’ll know it is a 
legitimate entry into our online fund raiser. If 
you have a smart phone, just point your 
camera at the QR code and it will take you 
to the site to help you purchase tickets. If 
you are not able to use that technology, we 
will try to help you make a cash purchase. 

A joke from the email bag:  

        I’m going to take up coin collecting. 

        The change will do me good. 


